
ROBO CALL NOVEMBER 14, 2024 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing 

well.  

The 2nd Annual Lola Light Holiday Bake Sale is coming up next week.  

Bake sale hours will be 4:00 p.m. to 6:45 p.m. on Saturday, November 

23rd and 8:00 a.m. to 1:15 p.m. on Sunday, November 24th. Be sure to shop 

early for the best selection of homemade sweet, savory and breakfast 

treats. 

The Holy Family School Capital Campaign is sponsoring a fall raffle. 

Tickets are $10 each for a chance to win a 55-inch TV and gourmet food 

gift baskets. Ticket sales are underway after all the Masses. Quantities are 

limited, so don’t miss out. The drawing will be held after the Holiday Bake 

Sale on Sunday, November 24th. 

We have started a nursery service during the 8:15 a.m. and 11:15 a.m. 

Sunday Masses for children one to four years old. We are in need of 

volunteers.  If you are interested, see the bulletin for details. 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each 

day.  Take care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

